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SALMON ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON  
REQUIRED ‘PING RATE’ FOR SALMON TROLLERS 

 
Representatives from the Salmon Advisory Subpanel (SAS) met with the Enforcement Consultants 
(EC) to discuss the exemption of salmon trollers from the requirement of a 15-minute ‘ping rate’.  
This topic warrants further discussion, and the SAS agrees with the EC’s request to the Council to 
place this topic on the agenda for the upcoming September Council meeting. 
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